
26/02/2019 

MRS Jo Spinney 
9 Tyrone AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Jospinney@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0123 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

We have been going to the frenchs forest markets for the last 20 years living in the forest. It 
has been a fun healthy family outing every Sunday and a way to get my kids involved in buying 
and eating healthy produce brought in by locals. It has taught them a lot about waste, organic, 
minimalism and being together as a community. I can’t tell you how sad I am that these 
markets are leaving the forest but we will do everything we can to support and keep going to 
their future location at Pittwater RSL to continue this tradition of employing locals and 
supporting local business. 
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